PTO Officer Positions - 2015-16 School Year

There is not a full slate of candidates for officer positions for next year. At present, there are no candidates for the roles of President and Engagement Officer, and it remains undetermined whether there is a Vice President candidate. The executive committee is beginning discussions about contingencies in the event of unfilled positions, especially that of President. The PTO could use everyone's help in recruitment!

Election of officers has been postponed until the June 2 PTO meeting. If you have an interest in a leadership role in the PTO, we would love to hear from you and answer any questions you have. Current roles are posted HERE for your review. Email TCGISPTO@gmail.com and someone will get back to you promptly.

Kaffeeklatsch – Friday, May 15 at 2:30pm, TCGIS Lobby

Coffee and good company – a great way to end the week! Suggested donation: only \$1.00 when you bring your own mug (or \$1.50 without). Did you order strudel or plant cards during the recent spring sale? Pick them up at the same time (see below)!

TCGIS PTO Spring Strudel & Plant Sale – Pick Up This Friday!

Did you order strudel or plant cards during the recent spring sale hosted by the TCGIS PTO? THANK YOU! The TCGIS PTO receives 30% of each strudel sale and 15% of each plant card sale.

Strudel and Plant Cards should be picked up in the TCGIS lobby on Friday, May 15 from 2:30 to 6:00 pm.



Maskenball Task Force

One result of the recent Maskenball debrief is the formation of a Maskenball Task Force, to be led by Kristi Johnson. The task force will generate a community survey about Maskenball and examine (1) the scope of the event for 2015-16 (such as simplifying and eliminating

raffles), (2) general policies for future years, and (3) PTO and school schedule timing for splitting the auction into a separate event, likely to be undertaken in the fall. The task force is being formed quickly, and the time commitment is slated to be no more than 2 hours total. Those interested in joining the group should contact Kristi Johnson (kristirjohnson@gmail.com) by noon on Friday, May 15.



TCGIS 10th Anniversary

Join us at the TCGIS 10th Anniversary Celebration! The PTO will be sponsoring an appearance by the Como Zoo Parrot Show at 1:30pm plus crafts and coloring throughout the day (German flag temporary tattoos, logo coloring, photo booth props, and a bird feeder craft with Cheerios). Hope to see you there!



May 15: Kaffeeklatsch – TCGIS Foyer, 2:30pm

May 16: TCGIS 10 Year Anniversary Celebration (PTO-sponsored Como Zoo Bird Show at 1pm, arts and crafts activities throughout the day)

June 2: Final PTO Meeting of the School Year, GAI Ratskeller, 6:30-8:00pm

June 5: Final Kaffeeklatsch of the School Year

June 10: Last Day of School/End of Year Picnic at Como Park

